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ASX Announcement 

4 September 2024 

MARKET UPDATE 
 
The Star Entertainment Group Limited (ASX: SGR) (The Star or the Company) notes multiple media 
articles in respect of various matters including its financial and liquidity position and the implications of 
the report by Adam Bell SC following the 2024 Independent Inquiry into The Star, which was released 
to the Company and the public on 30 August 2024. 
 
The Star is currently reviewing its financial and liquidity position with various advisers in the context of 
seeking to finalise its preliminary financial report for the financial year ended 30 June 2024 (FY24), 
including holding discussions with various stakeholders in relation to its liquidity position in light of 
adverse trading and other conditions. The Company confirms that the advice being provided has 
extended, from time to time, to considering the application of provisions of the Corporations Act 2001 
(Cth) (including the safe harbour provisions). 
 
The Company is working to finalise its FY24 preliminary financial report, although the timing of its 
release has not been finalised.  
 
The Star will provide a further update in respect of its financial and liquidity position in conjunction with 
the release of its FY24 preliminary financial report. Upon release of the FY24 preliminary financial report, 
the Company's shares would resume trading in accordance with the ASX Listing Rules. 

 
 
Authorised by: 
The Board of Directors 
 

For further information:  

Financial analysts and 
shareholders 

Helen Karlis - Morrow Sodali Tel: +61 404 045 325 

Media Helen McCombie – Morrow Sodali 
Jack Gordon – Morrow Sodali 

Tel: +61 411 756 248 

Tel: +61 478 060 362 
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